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NOTICE INVITING TO BIDS 
 
 
Biggs Unified School District is accepting proposals for the following projects. 
 
 Fencing Installation – Biggs Elementary School  
 Fencing Installation – Richvale Elementary School 
 2 Vehicles- 7-8 Passengers 
 2 Utility Trucks 
 Tables and Classroom Chairs 

 
All questions regarding the equipment, materials and services specified above will be accepted via email 
at dkaelin@biggs.org or by calling Biggs Unified School District Office #530-868-1281. 
 
 

Proposal/Bids will be accepted no later than, Friday, 4:00pm May 19, 2023. 
  
The Biggs Unified School District Board of Trustees reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids, 
either in whole or in part; to award contract to other than the lower bidder; and/or waive any 
irregularities and/or informalities in any quote received; and in general to make awards in any manner 
deemed to be in the best interest of Biggs Unified School District.  These projects will be proceed 
if/when approved by the Biggs Unified School District. 
 
 
 
 
Doug Kaelin 
Superintendent 
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